
From: "Lucarelli, Stephanie" <lucars@collierschools.com> 
Subject: Re: CCPS Board Meeting on Dec 9th 2019 
Date: December 8, 2019 at 9:59:33 AM EST 
To: Miroslaw Bialkowski <mmbialk09@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Ms. Bialkowski, 
 
I’m sorry you are feeling so much angst regarding your child’s school, but your anger at 
this board is misplaced. Unfortunately, you have been given incorrect information. 
Mason Classical Academy is not on our upcoming agenda, nor has it been a topic of 
discussion. This board has made it clear that it wishes for MCA to stay open. As you 
stated, there are laws and procedures. We have respectfully asked for MCA’s 
leadership to follow them as well. Yes, much of this SHOULD have been able to be 
handled quickly and quietly without much publicity, but unfortunately for everyone, that 
is not how some people choose to operate. Sometimes there are people who are 
antagonistic and seek drama. This makes me sad for everyone involved. I would love 
nothing more than for everyone to just move on, following the mediation 
agreement.  Please encourage MCA’s board to do the same.  
 
Thank you for your email. Have a wonderful day. 
 
Stephanie Lucarelli 
School Board Member, District 2 
239-377-0483 
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